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As a constituent, I’m deeply concerned about SB 1154. Instead of holding actual 

polluters accountable, this bill unfairly shifts the burden onto people like me—

homeowners and community members who had nothing to do with the 

contamination. It threatens property values, limits how we can use our own land, and 

doesn’t even offer a clear path for compensation. That just doesn’t feel fair. I’m 

asking you to oppose SB 1154 in its current form and to support a more balanced 

solution—one that protects both the environment and the people who call these 

places home. 

 

PLEASE REMOVE Section 17 and Section 19 from the -1 version of the bill!  


